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What a magical start to the year we have had. Your children have settled back into routine
very quickly, reunited with friends, made new friends and welcomed their teachers with positive attitudes and great
smiles.

[ would very much like to extend a warm welcome to Kylie, teaching in room one and Helen, teaching in room 3. We are
so very lucky to have these wonderful people join Team Awesome. What an outstanding bunch of people we have
working with your children. I am sure you will meet our new staff members at up and coming events or just pop in and
say hello.

A couple of Housekeeping things:

% Ifany of your personal contact details have changed, please give Adele a ring in the Office, so we can update our
records. Itis very important that we have up to date information, especially in case of an emergency.

% If there are changes to pick up/bus arrangements, please let us know via the office, or write a note - we simply
wish to keep everyone safe. Messages via children can get a bit muddled. If we cannot answer the phone,
please leave a message as we check those at the end of the day.

% Please ensure your child has a hat and a drink bottle. Also if they have sensitive skin, perhaps their own
sunscreen.

% Swimming is part of the school curriculum, we aim to swim most days, please ensure your child has a rash top
to protect their shoulders and backs.

% Please name all clothing

Tough Kids Challenge - This event is for year 3 up.

This very popular event which is taking place on March 21st. The school will provide a bus for those that wish to
participate. This event fills up very quickly. Registrations open on the 18th, I shall have a list ready to send on this day.
If you wish your child to participate, please fill in the form below and get it back to the office by the 14th February, late
entries will not be accepted, we need to get our entries in fast.

SeeSaw
The wonderful Miss D has transferred students to their new classroom, you should still be connected to your child’s
account, if not, please contact your child teacher for a QR code.

Splash and Sizzle
Thursday 13th February, 5-7pm, come down, have a swim, have a chat, grab a sausage for tea. A great, informal way to
meet new faces and make connections. Everyone is welcome.

Mufti Day
Thursday 13th, we are having a mufti day to raise funds for our dear ex-pupil Ruby, who is currently in Starship. Wear

bright colours for Ruby and bring a donation. Sending all of the positive thoughts and warm wishes to Ruby and her
whanau.

A more detailed newsletter will come home next week. We are only a phone call or email away if you need anything.
Welcome back

Looking forward to a great year.
Tarnz and Team Awesome

TOUGH KIDS ENTRY - DEADLINE 14th February

TWISh t0 @NEET: .ot into this event. (name children).
Entry fee is $13

[ wish to order : pre packed lunches at $7 per lunch (items are available to purchase on the day too)

[ wish to order a tshirt @ $25 per shirt:  Size:



